
 

Referring Students to the Highly 
Capable Program 

Do you know of a child that you believe to be intellectually 
gifted? 

Gifted children have unique academic, social, and emotional 
needs and need to be identified to receive services. 

Please pick up a referral packet form from the office at your child’s school. 
 

When considering a student for this program, please note: 

 Students need to be in grades K-12. 

 We think in terms of behaviors that are comparatively rare, considerably early, 

and significantly more advanced. 

 The referral team will look at your student’s standardized test scores, MAP score, 

information provided by their teacher, and other data.  The Cognitive Abilities Test 

(CogAT may also be administered.) 

 In addition, the person making the referral will need to complete forms that identify 

creative and behavioral traits of the student. 

If you have any questions please contact:   

Polly Carlson 

Highly Capable Coordinator 

346-2256 ext. 3119 




